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The important dates for the whole year are now available on Dojo and the school website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-theyear/140458 
 
 

Parents’ Evening 

Please check your emails and ensure you 

have booked a Parents’ Evening 

appointment on either the 19th or 20th 

March (19th or 21st March for Nursery).  

These sessions are booked via School 

Spider and you should have received an 

email with a link to complete this. 

Non-Uniform Day 

All children are invited to come to school in 

non-uniform on Monday 25th March, with a 

donation of Easter chocolate for the Easter Fair 

Chocolate Tombola.  We thank you in advance 

for your support. 

Dance Workshop 

Today the children have enjoyed a World Book 

Day Dance Workshop, led by Westend in 

Schools.  The children have had a fantastic 

time and they particularly enjoyed sharing 

their performances in a whole school 

assembly.  Keep an eye on Dojo for pictures 

and videos of the children in their sessions. 

Egg Competition 

For Easter, the children can send in 

their hard -boiled egg creations.  These 

can be any design and we will choose a 

winner before the Easter holidays.  

Please ensure all entries are named and 

that they are in by 21st March.  Please 

also ensure the eggs have been hard 

boiled first! 
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